
HOG Chapter Meeting March 21st 2024
● General Discussion

○ A big thank you to Bull Falls Dealership for providing the Pizza tonight!!
● Eric & Dixie

○ We would like to welcome Jordan L to the Bull Falls Dealership. He will be taking
over Pookie’s role with the HOG Chapter and Bull Falls Dealership.

○ Thank you to all of the chapter members for your participation in dealership
events!

○ We would like to get a picture of the women riders from our chapter and any
family members that are women riders to use as a tribute for National Women's
Ride Day on April 4th.

○ Big year planned for events at the dealership, we are looking forward to the
exciting year to come.

○ The Grand American Launch Party event is on March 23rd
■ Harley will be giving away 2 new bikes and there will be food and drinks

as well as sale items available at the dealership. Please stop down and
check it out!

● Jordan L.
○ Started riding about 6 years ago and found a love for motorcycles. Excited to be

a part of the Bull Falls Dealership and the HOG chapter.

● Pete
○ April 20th will be the 5th Anniversary for the Bull Falls Dealership. Please stop by

the dealership to celebrate.
■ There will be food, drinks and music available.

○ Thanks to the new members for joining us at the meeting today
■ Nickoles (rides a 2023 Low Rider ST) and Family

○ Need volunteers to assist with drinks and registration for the Grand American
Launch Party event on March 23rd.

■ Curtis volunteered to assist
● Joan

○ LOH will be doing a ride on May 4th
■ This will be a shorter ride leaving the dealership around 11 am, the ride

will be around 60 miles with a possible lunch stop if everyone is on board.
Further details to come

■ LOH Coffee Clutch May 11th - Location still to be determined
● Holly

○ Great lakes Hog Rally June 6th to the 8th 2024
■ All room blocks are currently full

● Please see Holly if you need help calling around for rooms or have
any questions regarding the rally.
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● Al

○ Please be sure to see AL if you still need to renew your Chapter membership for
the year

■ As of this meeting there are 129 active chapter members
○ If you're having issues receiving chapter emails please see AL for assistance.

● Steve
○ The Epic Ride is going on again this year

■ There will be a route both to and from the Bull Falls and Vandervest
Dealerships

■ The route will be available in the HD app for you to access at any time
■ Whichever dealership you start at will give you a stamp and you will

receive the challenge coin for completing the ride when you arrive at the
other dealership and show them your stamp.

● Joyce
○ The Chapter fish fry will be held on April 5th at Gorski’s Restaurant in Mosinee
○ May Fish Fry will be hosted by John and Ann. More details to come.
○ Door Prize Winner - Peggy
○ 50/50 Winner - $75 Randy
○ Pays to Attend - #106 Bruce S.

● John
○ Thanks to Tom B. for everything he did to assist with the dealership event last

weekend!
○ Tom B. will be hosting his annual ride challenge again this year (thanks Tom!)
○ John will be leading a ride to the High Ground Ride on Memorial Day. More

details to come.
○ Good to see Angie (Chapter Editor) at the meeting today, thanks for everything

you do for our chapter!!!


